[bookmark: _GoBack]This purpose of the Coalition Connection is to decrease the amount of e-mails member programs receive from WCADVSA staff, while maximizing your access to news, trainings and events, and resources. The Coalition Connection will be sent each week on Thursday.  This weekly e-mail will not replace individual conversations you have with WCADVSA staff via e-mail. 

We encourage Executive Directors to either forward this e-mail onto your staff or to provide us with your staff member's e-mail address so that they can receive the Coalition Connection directly.


